
My letter to Jill Dougherty and her friend who is an Iranian 
(Persian) – American man 
(1 November 2022) 
 
Dear Jill Dougherty and your friend who is an Iranian (Persian) – American 

man, 
 
 Hi, My friends JJ. 
 
 On 30 October 2022, I saw your post on Facebook. The post was a 
photo of a tattoo on the arm of your friend (who is our friend as your friend 
was My friend too JJ.) and a message. 
 
 The message was written “A tattoo on the arm of a good Iranian 
(Persian) – American friend supporting the revolution led by women and 
supported by some men in Iran today. It has symbols for “Women, Life, 
Freedom.””. 
 
 After I had seen your post, I believed that you and our friend want to 
declare to the world “Kay told us the truths and the solution” to help Prince 
William, King Charles, Prince Harry, and all ethical monarchies to help Me, 
My parents, and My dog to go out of Thailand JJ. 
 
 Although I will not definitely tattoo (because it hurts My body JJ), 
many thanks for your actions JJ. I forthwith felt glad after I had understood 
your intent JJ. Your intent has lighted a warm light in My heart … I mean 
that both of you have warmed My heart by a cozy light JJ. Both of you have 
let Me know that not only all innocent foreign creative people but there also are 
foreign people who do not let Me fight against pimp king Bhumibol, the 
satanic Chakri dynasty, all Thai people, and all evil foreign people alone JJ. … 
 

… “Thanks a lot … My friends … We are friends completely” … JJ. 
 
 
 Love, 
 Kay 
 The Daughter 
 1 November 2022 
 
 
Note: I did not write this letter and post it on My website on 31 October 2022 as 
31 October is “Halloween Day” JJ. 


